
The flowers on the altar today were do-

nated by Terry and Jeff Barancik in thankfulness for Christian parents. 
 

The Flower Committee is looking for 

new people to join them and help with the altar flowers each week. There is 

a rotation that switches people every month. If you are interested and would 

like to know more about this, please contact Pam Vincke at 989-845-2025 or 

989-323-0559. 
 

We thank all the families who displayed our 

Zion yard signs this summer, and with the cold weather coming we say fare-

well to the outdoor advertising season. Please return any remaining yard 

signs to the church secretary’s office. Thank you! 
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Sunday, November 6, 2016 

Unified Envelopes   $6,171.00 

Loose                $82.69 

Debt              $410.00 

Facility Improvements  $10.00 

Memorial Funds          $333.00 

Total:           $7,006.69 

Attendance: 183 

If you’re ever unable to come to 

church, but still would like to 

give an offering, try out Zion’s 

Online Giving Program! Go to 

ZionLutheranWELS.com, and 

click the “Online Giving” button 

that is on the home page; the site 

will guide you through the rest. 

All transactions are guaranteed 

to be secure through PNC Bank. 

Due to banking restrictions, we 

are unable to record the gifts 

given through this Online Giving 

program on the yearly offering 

reports that are handed out in 

January. 



On Wednesday, November 23rd, Zion will hold its annual Thanksgiv-

ing Service at 7:00 p.m. Come join us to give thanks to God for the bountiful blessings He’s given! 

 

Friends for Freedom is a support group for the families and friends of 

those struggling with same sex attraction. Friends for Freedom (FFF) is meeting on Sunday, November 

20, 2016, at 6:30 p.m. at the Amazing Grace Christian Resource Center, 1901 Broadway, Bay City, 

Michigan.  This is a time of prayer, study of God’s Word, and confidential sharing in an effort to sup-

port Christian brothers and sisters who are hurting.    For more information, contact Pastor Starr directly 

at 989-450-1708.  You are welcome and you are not alone!  

 

Michigan Lutheran Seminary will present the play, “You Can’t Take It With You”. You 

Can’t Take It With You is a comical play about the Sycamore Family. The family is a little quirky, with 

the exception of one daughter, Alice, who is “normal”. Alice is soon to be engaged to Tony Kirby and 

humorous things happen when the Kirby family is introduced to the Sycamores. Crazy fireworks in the 

basement, bad ballet dancing, and the quick wit of Grandpa all make for a very entertaining show. Per-

formances are November 18th and 19th at 7:00 p.m. and November 20th at 2:30 p.m. Tickets are $10 

for adults and $5 for children (through 8th grade). Please call 793-1010 ext. 264 for tickets! 

 

The Evangelism Committee has begun its plan-

ning for the Candle Walk Booth at the Peet Center Thanksgiving weekend on Friday-Saturday, Novem-

ber 25-26. We plan to distribute popcorn and hot chocolate to the public along with information about 

our church and school. We would like some donations to purchase supplies and also will be looking for 

lots of help during that time to man the booth from 5:00-9:00 p.m. on Friday and Saturday evening. If 

you are interested in donating or helping, please contact Dave and Paula Huggard at 989-293-5927 or 

989-274-7206. 

 

The 37 voice Michigan Lutheran Seminary Concert Choir will be singing 

at our church on Sunday, December 4, 2016 during both the 8:00 and 10:30 a.m. services. Several Con-

cert Choir students at Michigan Lutheran Seminary will be accompanying the 37 voice choir, including 

piano, organ, flute, and strings. The Michigan Lutheran Seminary choir is presenting this concert at 

congregations in the northeast United States during their spring tour. We are delighted that they will be 

presenting their program of music at our congregation. Please invite your friends, neighbors, and rela-

tives.  It promises to be a spiritually edifying and wonderfully inspiring service. 

 

Women Serving Christ will be having the Annual Bake & 

Craft Bazaar in the church basement on Sunday, December 11, 2016, between early and late services. If 

you would like to donate any items, please have your items priced and in the kitchen by early service 

(8:00 a.m.) that Sunday. Thank you! 


